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STATE OF

COLORADO EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: Walden Waterflood Facility Remediation #7037

1 message

Neidel - DNR, Kris <kris.neidel@state.co.us> Fri, Oct 23, 2015 at 12:39 PM
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>
Cc: Alex Fischer - DNR <alex.fischer@state.co.us>

OGCC Scan,
Please upload the attached with the following information:

Unique identifier (REM/Spill/NOAYV #, etc.): 7037

Document number (leave blank if one needs to be assigned):

Date received:10/23/2015

Is data entry needed (Y/N): n

Notes:please upload attached document (use filename as document name), please
scan this email as, "project communication 10/23/2015"

Thanks!

Kris Neidel

Environmental Protection Specialist Northwest Area
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Office 970-871-1963

Cell 970-846-5097

COLORADO

Qil & Gas Conservation
Commission

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Brian Dodek <BDodek@bonanzacrk.com>

Date: Fri, Oct 23, 2015 at 12:01 PM

Subject: Walden Waterflood Facility Remediation #7037

To: "alex.fischer@state.co.us" <alex.fischer@state.co.us>, "Neidel - DNR, Kris" <kris.neidel@state.co.us>
Cc: Peg Young <PYoung@bonanzacrk.com>

Alex/Kris,

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/110/u/0/?ui=2&ik=131c764130&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15095ff5c4e7cb20&sim|=15095ff5c4e7cb20 12
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| have attached the February and May 2015 groundwater analytical results from the Walden Waterflood Facility
(WWEFF) site (Remediation #7037). Historically low groundwater table elevations resulted in a localized increase
in hydrocarbon concentrations during the August 2015 sampling event.

Remediation Status

Following the successful air sparging/soil vapor extraction pilot test conducted in June 2015, BCEOC and LTE
have refined the full scale AS/SVE system design. The full scale implementation will be budgeted for and
initiated in Spring 2016. BCEOC will continue to monitor groundwater concentrations on a quarterly basis. This
data will be used to finalize the system design prior to construction in Spring 2016.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Brian

Brian Dodek, P.G.
Senior Environmental Specialist

Bonanza Creek Energy, Inc.

410 17t Street, Suite 1400
Denver, CO 80202
BDodek@bonanzacrk.com
Direct: 720-225-6653
Mobile: 303-483-5486

Q BONANZA
CREEK

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages
attached to it, may contain information that is confidential or legally privileged. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure or distribution of such information is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the
sender by telephone or return e-mail and permanently delete the original transmission and its attachments and
destroy any copies thereof. Thank you.
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